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Here is some important information about financial aid for 2015-16.
Because you filed your FAFSA by the March 1st priority deadline *and* you have an “Expected Family Contribution” of $0, you can expect to be awarded an Evergreen Need Grant of $2,100 by the campus Financial Aid Office (FAO). Evergreen Need Grant awards are made by the FAO on a first-come, first-served basis.  The FAO plans to package 2015-16 financial aid for continuing students by the end of May: contact them directly for more information, at finaid@evergreen.edu.
Your total award amount will be divided into three equal amounts and applied to your tuition in Fall, Winter, and Spring quarters. If you would like your award to be allocated differently, please contact the Evergreen Financial Aid Office at 360-867-6205 or at finaid@evergreen.edu.
Please note that adjustments to your aid are likely to occur if there are changes to your status, such as changes to enrollment status, number of credit hours, residency status, etc.
In addition, graduate students who have completed the FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid) are also eligible for $20,500 in unsubsidized student loans. Student loans and each student’s total financial aid “package” is administered by the campus Financial Aid Office. If you have any Financial Aid questions about loans, the FAFSA, or general financial aid questions, please contact the Financial Aid Office at 360-867-6205 or at finaid@evergreen.edu.
If you applied for Graduate Assistantship and/or Work Study funds through the MPA Financial Aid Application, note that our program’s use of these funds has not yet been determined. We expect to award these funds during the summer, and you will be considered at that time.
If you have any questions about MPA financial aid awards, please contact me.  
If you have any other Financial Aid questions (about the Evergreen Need Grant, loans, the FAFSA, etc), please contact the Evergreen Financial Aid Office at 360-867-6205 or at finaid@evergreen.edu.
Many thanks for continuing to choose Evergreen, and we hope that you have a wonderful MPA experience in 2015-16! 
My best to you,
Randee
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"Determination, energy, and courage appear spontaneously when we care deeply about something. We take risks that are unimaginable in any other context." ~ Margaret J. Wheatley


